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Notification of Duplicate E-filing (E-filing ID = 15985) 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/18/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06653-2018 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible fore­

filing because it is a duplicate of ON 06652-2018. 

Jf you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk{a),psc.state.fl.us .. 
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